
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 News 

Spring Mrs Glendon and Miss O’Connor January 2023 

We hope you all had a wonderful, relaxing Christmas and New Year. 

Welcome back! 

Year 6 had a very busy Autumn term and we 

all thoroughly enjoyed ourselves. Thank you 

to all parents and carers for your support 

with homework, learning of times tables, 

spellings and reading. Please continue to 

encourage your children to practise these 

skills regularly. 

Homework 

By now, children should know their times 

tables but should continue to learn weekly 

spellings. This week your children will start 

to take home a CGP pack of work and study 

books as their homework. Children will be 

instructed as to which homework to complete 

daily. This has all been explained to the 

children. 

If you would like to discuss your child’s 

progress at any time please speak to us. 

Reading books 

Reading continues to be of 

great importance. Reading for 

15 minutes every night makes a 

huge impact on children’s 

learning. When you have 

listened to your child read, 

please sign in their PALs. 

Thank you. 

History 

This half term we will be learning about William 

Shakespeare as part of our History curriculum topic. 

We hope to immerse ourselves in his writing and learn 

about life in the 16th and 17th centuries in Britain. 

 

 

 

Science 

In Science, we will be experimenting with light, how we 

see things and how shadows are formed. We will learn 

about the functions of our eyes and how light travels. 

 

 

 

P.E. Kits 

P.E. takes place on Wednesday afternoon. Please can children 

come into school wearing their full PE kit. This half term, the 

children will be participating in dance, therefore the children 

will need to wear either pumps or bare feet in the school hall.  

King Charles’ Coronation and SATs week. 

On Monday 8th May there is a Bank Holiday to celebrate our new 

King’s coronation. This will mean Year 6 SATs will take place 

Tuesday 9th to Friday 12th of May. Parents will be invited into school 

on Monday 13th March to discuss SATs with our Year 6 team. 


